
 

 

 

 

 

Alan Lambe 

Donnachadh O' Brien & Associates Consulting Engineers 

Unit 5C 

Elm House 

Millenium Park 

Naas 

Co. Kildare  

W91P9P8 

 

 

26 October 2022 

 

Re: Design Submission for Finlay Park, Naas, Kildare (the “Development”)  

(the “Design Submission”) / Connection Reference No: CDS22004436  

 

Dear Alan Lambe, 

 

Many thanks for your recent Design Submission. 

 

We have reviewed your proposal for the connection(s) at the Development. Based on the 

information provided, which included the documents outlined in Appendix A to this letter, Irish 

Water has no objection to your proposals.  

 

This letter does not constitute an offer, in whole or in part, to provide a connection to any Irish 

Water infrastructure. Before you can connect to our network you must sign a connection 

agreement with Irish Water. This can be applied for by completing the connection application 

form at www.water.ie/connections. Irish Water’s current charges for water and wastewater 

connections are set out in the Water Charges Plan as approved by the Commission for 

Regulation of Utilities (CRU)(https://www.cru.ie/document_group/irish-waters-water-charges-

plan-2018/). 

 

You the Customer (including any designers/contractors or other related parties appointed by you) 

is entirely responsible for the design and construction of all water and/or wastewater 

infrastructure within the Development which is necessary to facilitate connection(s) from the 

boundary of the Development to Irish Water’s network(s) (the “Self-Lay Works”), as reflected in 

your Design Submission. Acceptance of the Design Submission by Irish Water does not, in any 

way, render Irish Water liable for any elements of the design and/or construction of the Self-Lay 

Works.  

 

If you have any further questions, please contact your Irish Water representative: 

Name: Antonio Garzón 

Email: antonio.garzon@water.ie 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Yvonne Harris 
Head of Customer Operations 
 

http://www.water.ie/connections
https://www.cru.ie/document_group/irish-waters-water-charges-plan-2018/
https://www.cru.ie/document_group/irish-waters-water-charges-plan-2018/


 

 

 

 

Appendix A 

 

Document Title & Revision 

 

• C-0031 Proposed Foul and Surface Water Layout P03 
 

• C-0040 Proposed Watermain Layout P05 
 

• C-0141 Proposed Long Sections P03 
 
 

Additional Comments 

The design submission will be subject to further technical review at connection application stage. 

Irish Water cannot guarantee that its Network in any location will have the capacity to deliver a 
particular flow rate and associated residual pressure to meet the requirements of the relevant 
Fire Authority, see Section 1.17 of Water Code of Practice. 
 

 

 

For further information, visit www.water.ie/connections  

 

Notwithstanding any matters listed above, the Customer (including any appointed 

designers/contractors, etc.) is entirely responsible for the design and construction of the Self-Lay 

Works. Acceptance of the Design Submission by Irish Water will not, in any way, render Irish 

Water liable for any elements of the design and/or construction of the Self-Lay Works. 

 

http://www.water.ie/connections
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